Little Flower Catholic Elementary School - Memo for Friday, September 29, 2017

School phone: 701-776-6258 - Rugby, ND - e-mail: lfs@gondtc.com Principal Jorgen Knutson Secretary: Rita Mitzel Pastor: Rev. Tom Graner School Board President: Rhonda Livedalen Business Mgr:

Mission: Little Flower Catholic Elementary School, a partnership of parents and parish, nurtures a Sacramental life rooted in Jesus Christ and Catholic teaching, pursues academic excellence, and promotes a life of faith, integrity and service.

Little Flower School RULES: Respect God, Respect Self & Others, Respect the Environment



Saint Therese, the Little Flower, pray for us!!!

Therese Martin became a saint by doing ordinary things extraordinarily well. St. Therese, set out to be a saint by what she called the "Little Way." She decided to do every action for love of God. Hers was a simple way of saying yes to God by doing daily duties well.

St. Therese's feast day is Sunday, October 1st.



Please LOOK at THE CAMERA (top of silver panel) when pressing the button on the entrance system at Little Flower School front door. This is at the left hand side of the front double doors. When the door buzzes please open the left hand door for entrance to the building.

Thank you!

+++ LITTLE FLOWER FALL SUPPER is Sunday, October 1 from 4:00-7:00 pm.

+++ SKILL OF THE WEEK (Week 5 Repeated): Asking For Help 1. Look at the person. 2. Ask the person if they have time to help you. 3. Clearly explain the kind of help that you need. 4. Thank the person for helping. If you don't understand something, it's important to ask for help. The first step in asking for help is looking at the person that you are talking to. The second step is asking the person if they have time to help you. This shows them that you are respectful of their time and what they are doing at the moment. The third step is to clearly explain the kind of help that you need. The only way that a person can really help you is if they know exactly what you need. The fourth step is to thank the person for helping you. Remember to be patient if someone can't help you right away.

+++ SACRAMENTS: Little Flower families with 3rd grade students: our first Confirmation Parent Meeting will be held on Sunday, October 8 at 9:30 am in the Msgr. Cloos Dining Room. This meeting is the first of two Confirmation Sacrament Meetings for parents. Questions? Call Rebecca Leier 776-6388 or email at stlfreled@gmail.com.

+++ THE LITTLE FLOWER RELIGIOUS EDUCATION BOARD is actively looking for a member of the Little Flower School community to serve on the Religious Education Board. The board meets on the 3rd Thursday of each month during the school year. Meetings are 7pm-8:30pm. A Little Flower parent who would fill this position would facilitate communication between the school and parish in the areas of school activities, grant opportunities and service needs as related to the faith formation of the Little Flower School children. Please contact Rebecca Leier 776-6388.

+++ These are the PRAYER INTENTIONS for the week ending September 29 that LFS students and staff offered as part of the "What a Difference a Day Makes" program: 9/28: Pray for Chelsea Blessum on her birthday. 9/30: Pray for Maurus and Sandy Brossart on their 40th wedding anniversary.